DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

30th June 2021

Dear Parent / Guardians,

Vaccination Arrangement for Students

With reference to the statistics obtained from the reply of our previous parent notice concerning the preference of vaccination arrangement for students, the most preferable option is the school outreach vaccination service.

According to the letter from Civil Service Bureau (CSB), School Outreach Vaccination Service could be arranged to school for at least 300 persons per visit. But the survey result shows that the number of participants in our school is less than 300 which does not reach the requirement from CSB. Therefore, we are not able to request the school outreach vaccination service from CSB.

Vaccination is a vital step in the fight against the virus and the pandemic, parents are encouraged to make bookings direct for your children at the dedicated website of the Vaccination Programme (https://booking.covidvaccine.gov.hk).

Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Lokach

K.C. Lo

Principal